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Clayton McComber Retires after 31 years 
of service 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 29, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2024) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to congratulate Clayton McComber on his 
retirement. After a career of 31 years, his last day as an Infrastructure 
Operations and maintenance Worker at the Public Works Unit was 
Friday, July 26th. 
 

Clayton began his career at MCK in 1992 as a 
Survey Crew Worker and, shortly after that, was 
hired as a Checkpoint Watchman. However, he has 
spent nearly 20 years as an Infrastructure 
Operations and Maintenance Worker. 
 
"On behalf of everyone at Public Works, we 
congratulate Clayton on 31 years of outstanding 
service. You will be greatly missed by the crew, but 

we wish you the best on your well-earned retirement," said Michael 
Goodleaf, General Manager of Infrastructure Operation and 
Maintenance. 
 
The MCK thanks Clayton for his years of service and wishes him all 
the best in his retirement. 
 

-30- 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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